Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Executive Board
Minutes of January 8, 2007

All members were present except for Richard Byrnes.

Items discussed:

1. A letter will be sent to Skip Christensen (President of the Civic Association) asking if the Association will include a letter from Crime Watch asking for a donation in its mailing.

2. The A/C is not functioning properly in the patrol car.

3. Gerry Brummer stated that we need a Lieutenant for Saturday and a Sergeant for Monday. He informed us that the Lieutenant is responsible for their day, including their drivers and the vehicle. If a driver has surgery or is unable to drive due to illness, a doctor’s note is needed to begin driving again.  Lieutenants must also note a change of address, e-mail, and phone number of his/her drivers.

4. Drivers still need to be trained. Cooperation is needed from members to do this.

5. New members are being told that they must drive at least two times per month and attend a certain number of meeting per year.

6. Mr. and Mrs. Keith Johns donated $25 to Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch.

